
 

 

   

 

     

 
 

 

 

 

Date: 02/03/23 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

 

Hillsborough County Public Schools is excited to continue our partnership with Panorama Education. Panorama works with 

12 state agencies, 1,500 districts and 21,000 schools in all 50 states to collect and act on stakeholder voice, supporting over 15 

million students. With a focus on social-emotional wellbeing, Panorama partners with districts to build supports for the whole 

child. 

 

By continuing to work with Panorama, our district will continue to have access to a powerful online platform to help us share 

and act on data. We are excited to provide our educators and schools with a research-backed survey to support student’s social, 

emotional, and academic needs. 

 

The Spring survey window will begin February 6, 2023, and close on March 10, 2023. All students in grades 4-12 will be asked 

to participate in the survey. The survey will ask students to self-reflect on their social skills, school climate and culture, and 

sense of belonging. You can preview the survey content by clicking here for grades 4-5 and here for grades 6-12 or scanning 

the QR codes at the bottom of this letter.  

 

The Panorama platform will also include an online “Playbook” of lessons for teachers. These lessons will help support our 

students in the classroom with skills such as goal setting, decision making and conflict resolution.  

 

If  you would like your child to opt out of taking the survey please submit this form, or the QR code below. If you have any 

questions about the survey administration, please don’t hesitate to contact Ms. Kristine Kunkel, APSA. 

 

We are excited to continue our partnership with Panorama Education and look forward to supporting our students’ social, 

emotional, and academic development.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Ms. Kristine Kunkel 

Assistant Principal for Student Affairs 

kristine.kunkel@hcps.net 
(813) 356-1525 x236 
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https://admin.panoramaed.com/hcps/survey/demo_templates/122369?administration_id=74676&term_id=0
https://admin.panoramaed.com/hcps/survey/demo_templates/122368?administration_id=74676&term_id=0
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf2NltAMCufGNpQ_nAwkX1AGtAneD_ZGiQW9pJxWbf8DyYrYA/viewform
https://www.google.com/search?aqs=edge.0.69i59j69i57j69i59j69i60j69i61l2.3444j0j4&ie=UTF-8&oq=alonso+high+school&q=alonso+high+school&sourceid=chrome&surl=1&safe=active&ssui=on

